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December 23, 2010

Professor.             , 
Prsident
Medical School
University of         
         ,

Dear Professor      ,

     We are very pleased to accept Mr.              as a visiting student in the department of                      at the University of Tsukuba from       2011 to            2011.

We will make effort to ensure so that his visit may be worthwhile and comfortable. 
We are looking forward to seeing him here.


Sincerely yours,



 （signature）       	Comment by 筑波 大学: 受け入れ責任者名

                 
Professor
                                   
Graduate School of Comprehensive Human Sciences
University of Tsukuba
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